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MOTION OF COUNCIL

That the contract for the Supply of a New Snow Blower, Contract No. 17-74, be awarded
to J.A. Larue Inc. in the amount of $103,589.60 (plus HST), this being on the
recommendation of the Director of Public Works and Engineering and that the Mayor

and Town Clerk be authorized to execute all related documentation.



: - —
Riverview
Date: April 11, 2017
To: C. Smith, CAO

From: M. Ouellet, Director Engineering & Works

Re: Contract 17-74 Supply of New Snow Blower

In accordance with the Public Purchasing Act, we are taking advantage of another
agency'’s public tender process. The City of Fredericton tendered for the exact same
equipment (i.e. snow blower). Their tender meets our specification.

JA LArUE ING..... et er e e $103,589.60 plus HST

The budget for the snow blower is $130,000. It is recommended that the Town of
Riverview award to the low bidder, J.A. Larue Inc, in the amount of $103,589.60 plus
HST.
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Michel Ouellet, P.Eng.
Director Engineering & Works

| agree with the above-mentioned recommendation.

Colin Smith, CAO

Town of Riverview
30 Honour House Court, Riverview, NB Canada
Department of Engineering and Public Works Phone: 506-387-2030 Fax: 506-387-2130



